From: Fabian Rast <info@marina-balear.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 10:13 AM

To: Booking Manager <info @booking-manager.com>
Subject: AW: AW: Statement

We strongly recommend not to offer bookings through companies related to H. Tomasz Wrzesifiski (among others W-Charter, Sessa Charter, Adriatic yacht, Winnico
Yachts, and probably more in the future).

We had several charters in Mallorca in 2019. Due to technically poorly maintained yachts, there were technical failures and a number of complaints. After taking
legal action, we were at least able to get the deposit back for our customer after several months. However, there are still brokerage provisions in the amount of just
under EUR 3,000 still to be paid to us.
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